
                           

                               

                             

         

                                 

   

                             

                               

                   

                                 

                             

 

         

 

   

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: May 19, 2020 10:22 AM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Energy Efficiency Auction Pilot 

The Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking additional feedback from stakeholders on two 
areas of the Energy Efficiency Auction Pilot design: 1) A proposed revised timeline responding to the COVID‐
19 public health crisis, and 2) Options to encourage successful auction participants to voluntarily provide 
hourly meter data from facilities. 

Further details can be found on the Energy Efficiency Auction Pilot engagement webpage under the May 19th, 
2020 entry. 

Please provide feedback by June 9, 2020 to engagement@ieso.ca. Please use subject header: Energy Efficiency 
Auction Pilot Feedback. To promote transparency, this feedback will be posted on the Energy Efficiency Auction 
Pilot engagement webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

Feedback received will be considered in order to finalize the timeline and meter data requirement. The IESO 
will work to consider and incorporate comments as appropriate and post responses on the engagement 
webpage. 

Thank you for your time. 

Regards, 
IESO Engagement 
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http://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Energy-Efficiency-Auction-Pilot
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